
 

Spark! Discovery Preschool     
555 8th St. 
Frederick, CO 80530 
Phone: 720-652-7906 
 
May 11, 2016 

END OF YEAR Celebration 
 

Dear Spark! Discovery Preschool Families:    
 
Thank you for the joy of sharing your children with us this school year – it’s been an amazing year and time 
has flown! The last day of school for some is Tuesday, May 24, 2016 and for some is Wednesday, May 25, 
2016. In an effort to host a family-friendly event that bring us together, we hope that you will join us to 
celebrate!  
 
During the last two years, we have held a picnic both of the last days of school.  However, this year, we would 
like to change up our plans for the last days of school.  Instead of a picnic, we will be hosting classroom 
celebrations.  
 
The last two days of preschool for this school year, we will hold class at the normal times, with no change to 
the schedule.  Parents and other significant family members (such as grandparents, etc) are invited to attend 
these classroom celbrations:  
 
Tuesday / Thursday class celebrations: Tuesday, May 24, from 10:30 am – 11:10 am.   
 
Monday / Wednesday / Friday class celebrations: Wednesday, May 25, from 10:30 am – 11:10 am.   
 
Monday – Thursday AM class celebrations: Wednesday, May 25, from 10:30 am – 11:10 am.   
 
Monday – Thursday PM class celebrations:  Wednesday, May 25, from 2:25 – 3:05 pm.   
 
We hope to see you on these special days, and are wishing you and your children a terrific summer! 
 
 
With respect, 
 
 
 
Paige Gordon, Administrator 

 
 

 


